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Trever M. Fulton

From: Genevieve Bell <genevieve@flowline-alaska.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 8:48 AM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: 100% support ANWR Leasing!

Senate Resources Committee: 
 
Please record that myself and my company, Flowline Alaska, fully support leasing in ANWR.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Genevieve Bell 
Flowline Alaska, Inc.  
1881 Livengood Ave.  
Fairbanks, AK 99701 
Work Direct 455-1256 
 


